Docket Nos. 50-343/354

JAN 05 1983

Mr. F. L, Clayton, Jr.
Senfor Vice President
Alabama Puwer Company

P. 0. Box 264)
Bfrmingham, Alabama 35291

Dear Mr. Ciayton:

This 1s in response to your letter of September 21, 1982 regarding Revisions
4 and 5 to the "Joseph M. Farley Mant Security Plan.”

With the exception of the amendments to Sectfon 1.3.1.3, the personnel
relfability program, we have determined that these changes are consistent
with the provis?ons of 10 CFR 50.54(p) and do not decrease the effective-
ness of the Plan. These changes are, therefore, acceptable. However,

you shall continue to implement your previously approved physical security
plan relative to Sectfon 1.3.1.3,

The enclosure contains a discussion of our concerns on this matter.

The enclosures to your letter contain Safeguards Information of a type
specified in 10 CFR 73.21 and are, therefore, being withheld from public
disclesure,

Sincerely,

Steven A, Varga, Chief
Operating Reactors Branch #1
Division of Licensing
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Mr. F. L. Clayton, Jr.
Alabama Power Company

cc: Mr. W. 0. Whitt
Executive Vice President
Alabama Power Company
Post Office Box 2641
Birmingham, Alabama 35291

Ruble A. Thomas, Vice FPresident
Southern Company Services, Inc.
Post Office Box 2625
Birmingham, Alabama 35202

George F. Trowbridge, Esquire

Shaw, Pittman, Potts and Trowbridge

1800 M Street, N.W.
Washington, D. C. 20036

Robert A. Buettner, Esquire

Balch, Bingham, Baker, Hawthorne,
Williams and Ward

Post Office Box 306

Birmingham, Alabama 35201

Résident Inspector

U. S. Nuclear Regulatory Commission

Post Office Box 24-Route 2
Columbia, Alabama 36319

Mr. R. P. McDonald

Vice President - Nuclear Generation

Alabama Power Company
P.0. Box 2641
Birmingham, Alabama 35291

James P, O'Reilly

Regional Administrator - Region II
U, S. Nuclear Regulatory Commission

101 Marietta Street, Suite 3100
Atlanta, Georgia 30303



COMMENTS ON THE JOSEPH M. FARLEY
NUCLEAR PLANT SECURITY PLAN - REVISION 5

-

Section Page Comment
1.3.1.3 6 As described in this section, an individual

whose backqround investigation could not be
completed within 60 days could be granted
continued unescorted access for an unrestricted
period of time. To assure that the screening
process is continuing and that interim access
authorizations are not extended indefinitely,
an upper time 1imit needs to be established.




